



Mr A J Murphy Director of Rugby

Email: alex.murphy@ellesmere.com

12th September 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

On Saturday 16th September, we will be hosting a 'pre-season' training session and presentation. All students who are part of the rugby squads are required to attend and parents are cordially invited along.

The timings are as follows:

9.00am - 11.00am: 1st XV & 2nd XV

9.30am - 11.30am: U14 & U15

10.00am - 11.00am: U12 & U13

11.15am: Presentation (for students and parents) in the Arts Centre about our

standards, features and the season ahead, hosted by me.

We look forward to seeing you there. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me on the above email address.

Kind regards,

Ellesmere College, Ellesmere, Shropshire SY12 9AB Tel: 01691 622321 Fax: 01691 623286 www.ellesmere.com